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15/07/2021  10:59:042021/2700/P OBJ Andrea We have no objection to the ground floor but we strongly object to the proposed roof terrace. We and our 

neighbours will be overlooked which will cause dismay. It will be disturbing to the atmosphere and peaceful 

nature of the gardens.

Over the years Camden council have maintained a wonderfully robust and protective attitude towards 

maintaining the appearance of the rears and rooflines of the houses within this Conservation Area. We urge 

the council to continue with this policy.

Page 4 of 11


